Sample Talk for Trinity Families collection.
This information could be provided by the priest or if the parish can organise a speaker than they could read the following. 

2025 is a Jubilee Year, a time of renewal and reflection under the theme Pilgrims of Hope. As people of faith, we are called not only to embrace hope in our own lives but to extend it to others, especially those in need.
Trinity Families embodies this mission of hope, having provided over $2 million in funding to support charities that serve families facing hardship. From bushfire relief and suicide prevention programs to emergency accommodation and parenting support, this charitable trust has been a beacon of hope in the Greater Gippsland region.
Bishop Greg has urged everyone to support this year’s Trinity Families Appeal so that more families can access essential welfare services. As we journey through this Jubilee Year, let us take this opportunity to be true Pilgrims of Hope—to give generously and help build a future where all families can find the support they need.
On the pews, you will find envelopes for those requiring receipts for taxation purposes. Please give generously and help spread hope where it is most needed.
